
   Giant Class Update: 

 

Giant class have been busy working hard and enjoying school life 
this half term. In Maths we have been learning about doubling, 

halving and using different strategies to multiply. In Literacy, we 
have been enjoying reading and watching Peter Pan. We have been 
writing character and setting descriptions based on the main char-

acters with a special focus on figurative language. We have especially enjoyed writ-
ing character descriptions on Captain James Hook the notorious pirate! We have al-
so enjoyed some exciting opportunities. We had the chance to select free books from 
the Children’s Book Project and met Father Christmas. What an exciting half term!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have a fantastic Christmas holiday break and 
look forward to seeing you all back at school on Wednesday 4th 

January 2023! 

 

 


